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WORKSHOP FOR ASSESSING HIGH SCHOOL AND COLLEGE STUDENTS

The MAVEC Specialists Foundation, Inc. will hold the Workshop for
Assessing High School and College Students on December 1-3, 2010 at the
Aquinas University, Legazpi City, Albay.

The workshop aims to help the participants acquire more skills in
administration, scoring, interpretation and writing test battery profiles particularly
of Philippine-made tests and added skills on how to make normative or criterion-
referenced interpretation of test scores.

The registration fee, which includes snacks, lunch, workshop kits and
certificate, is as follows:

Early Registration PhP2,500.00
(on or before November 15, 2010)

Regular Registration PhP3,000.00
(after November 15, 2010)

For reservation, a Five Hundred Pesos (PhP500.00) deposit per interested
participant shall be required which is deductible (but not refundable) to the amount
of the registration fee. Payments can be deposited to the MAVEC Specialists
Foundation, Inc. through Banco de Oro (BDO) Account No. 350077886.

For more information, contact Dr. Vicentita M. Cervera, President, MAVEC,
Foundation, Inc., 13 Miller St., San Francisco Del Monte, Quezon City at telefax no.:
(632) 373-3715; telephone no.: (632) 374-8320; visit website: www.mavec.com.ph
or through e-mail addresses: info@mavec.com.ph; mavecinc@yahoo.com.
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